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Resilience and Recovery Newsletter – April 2020 

 
 
The third issue of the Resilience and Recovery (R&R) newsletter has been published 
on the staff intranet and volunteer portal.  Due to COVID-19 it is a short edition 
however, I thought it was important to still provide an update on the R&R portfolio, staff 
and the activities being undertaken in R&R.  
 
If you have any suggestions or questions on the Newsletter, please do not hesitate to 
contact Angela Hennah, Executive Support Officer Resilience and Recovery at 
Angela.Hennah@dfes.wa.gov.au  
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